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Submission: Warringah Council should be made to live within a budget and be content with the standard rate rise. They should
seek to maintain services rather than looking for ways to spend more money to “improve services". In the past they have
squandered money on expensive plans to change things such as the walking/cycle tracks round Manly Dam which needed no
change whatsoever! This money was a complete waste of funds!
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